Arcadia Communities Acquires WIllo Lofts Development Site 
28 Single Family homes slated for Willo District on 1st Ave and Virginia, Phoenix AZ
PHOENIX, August 17, 2022 – 
Helix Properties and Arcadia Communities have formed a new development entity for the recent purchase of Willo Lofts located on the northwest corner of 1st Avenue and Virginia Avenue, Phoenix, Arizona. 
The Willo Lofts project will consist of 28 single family residences with private patios, rooftop decks, dog park, outdoor green space with private gated access.  
A spokesperson for Helix Properties says “We appreciate that the Willo Historic Neighborhood has worked diligently in conjunction with the prior owners to design a residential development that is rich with character, consistent with the culture and quality of the Willo District and will provide a positive contribution to the community. It is our goal to see that vision implemented.”  
Chris Brown of Arcadia Communities further shares that “We are looking forward to developing a comprehensive residential community that encompasses the quality and sophistication that embodies the character of the Willo District.”  
Arcadia Communities is a full-service residential platform specializing in the acquisition, construction, and management of single-family home communities in strategic urban infill locations in Phoenix, Arizona. 
Helix Properties is a Phoenix based commercial real estate investment firm focused on acquisition and management of value-add real property identifying unrealized potential and bringing a new vision to repurpose assets. 

